Faith Bible Baptist Church

8688 South Main Street - Eden, New York 14057 Pastor Art Kohl - Assistant Pastor Seth Garland 716-992-2091 - **www.fbbc.com**

December 24, 2006 - Please Pray for This Week's Events:

Sunday:

Morning Service

10:50 am

Nursery: Pam Golabek & Jen Taber

Ushers: Jim Evans, Randy Foucha, Rick Vespa, Roy Winder

Candlelight Service - See Opposite Page

7:00 pm

Nursery: Leslie Kohl & Beckie Barr

Ushers: Chris Czech, Roy Winder, John Czech

Monday:

Merry Christmas!

Wednesday:

Adult & Teen Bible Study

7:00 pm

Kids Clubs

Nursery: Jen O'Mara & Rebekah Kohl

Ushers: John Czech, Ty Worden, Henry Moore

Thursday:

Winter Camp - Pray for our young people! See below 8:30 am

Saturday:

Men's Visitation

10:00 pm

Next Sunday am:

Nursery: Denise Uptegrove & Cassie Spiller

Ushers: Jim Evans, Randy Foucha, Andy Allen, David Van Oyen





Winter Camp will be this Thursday-Saturday, December 28-30 in Sinclairville, NY. About 40 teens are registered so far. How about you? Also, if you can help drive see Pastor Seth. We will be meeting at the church at 8:30 a.m. - don't be late!

Winter Wednesday Rematch

We will start a 3 month attendance rematch from January 3-March 28. The women won in the close fought battle last time. It will be a Men/boys vs Women/girls. It will just be a straight attendance contest. A covered dish dinner will be provided for the winning team by the losing team on Saturday, April 14 at 5:00 p.m.

Christmas Eve Candlelight Service

Music, Message, and Christmas story read by candlelight.

Tonight at 7:00 p.m.

Make your Christmas meaningful! Those participating need to be at the church by 6:30 p.m.

Mary had a little lamb, his fleece was white as snow.

And everywhere that Mary went the lamb was sure to go.
He followed her to school one day, t'wasn't even in the rule.
It made the children laugh and play, to have a lamb at school.
And then the rules all changed one day, illegal it became;
to bring the lamb of God to school, or even speak His name.
Every day got worse and worse, and days turned into years.
Instead of hearing children laugh, there were gunshots and tears.
What must we do to stop the crime, that's in our schools to day?
Let's let the lamb of God come back, and teach our kids to pray!

~Submitted by Adam Miller~

Husbands and Wives Note:

The Sweetheart Banquet will be held at the church this year on Friday, February 9, at 7 p.m. The cost is only \$20 per couple. Teen girls will be hired to work the nursery that night for 0-36 months. Line up babysitters for your older children. Pastor Kohl will be speaking simultanously to the ladies and the men in 2 different places (????). Pictures of each couple will be taken. Feel free to invite couples from outside the church. Sign up



if you are coming. You can put your money in the offering plate any week, simply write "Sweetheart Banquet" on the envelope



The next Men's Breakfast will be Saturday, January 6, at 9 a.m. All men are encouraged to attend and recruit others too. Speaker not yet named.



The Secret Sisters' semi-annual meeting will be Friday, January 12, at 7 p.m. See Amy Spiller or Renae Garland for more details. All ladies are invited!

Monday, January 15, we will host the annual "Southern Camp Meeting in the North". From 3 p.m. - 9 p.m. Come whenever you can for however long you can stay. Anyone want to organize the dinner? See Pastor.

The Tri-State Preachers' Fellowship will be held here on Tuesday, February 20. Among the speakers will be Dr. Doug Fisher. Come hear this great man of God.

"A Comittee - a group of people who individually can do nothing but as a group decide that nothing can be done." ~ Fred Allen

When that great Christian and scientist, Sir Michael Faraday, was dying, some journalists questioned him as to his speculations for a life after death. "Speculations!" said he, "I know nothing about speculations. I'm resting on certainties. 'I know that my redeemer liveth.' and because He lives, I shall live also."

2007 in 2007

As a church we would like to make 2007 visits in 2007. 13 teams of 2 making 3 contacts a week would do it. We will need men's teams and women's teams to go out visiting or to nursing homes. We will add to these contacts the souls saved at the festivals and fairs in '07.

A contact is simply when you find someone home on visitation, a soul you witness to anywhere, a resident at the nursing home that you speak to about Christ, or a gift bag delivery. More details coming.